
07.04.2020 

Deposited Papers Clerk 

 

Pension and Benefit Rates 2020/21 

 

On 29 November 2019 a table of proposed pension and benefit rates 2020/21 was 

deposited in the House libraries -  DEP2019-1077 refers. 

In the previous letter we stated a revised version of the table would be issued upon 

confirmation of the Lower Earnings Level for National Insurance Contributions and 

the National Living Wage. 

We have now received confirmation of these figures.  

Please place a copy of this letter and the revised table of pension and benefit rates 

2020/21 in the House libraries.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Will Quince MP 

 

Minister for Welfare Delivery 

 


